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Contact Information 
 

  (915)241-3233 -  Tim 

  (915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

   tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

  ToEveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

  10830 MLK Jr. Blvd. 

  Ste. 104, Box 256 

  El Paso, TX 79934 

 
 

 

Church  & Support 
Address 

 

Central Baptist Church  
  1601 SW 58th Ave. 
  Amarillo, TX 79110 
  Phone: 806-372-1464 

 

Allen Copeland, Pastor 
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January | February 2021 
”And we know that all things work together for good to them that love God, to 

them who are the called according to his purpose.”       Rom. 8:28 

         
 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and Ministry Friends, 

      I am so glad we have God’s promise that ALL things work together for good.  I think most 
of us would have a hard time accepting this if it were anything other than a promise from God 
Almighty!  Even if you can’t see any good coming from the current events, whether it’s 
political turmoil, pandemics, or the coming economic hardships you can rest assured that ALL 
of it will work together for good.  Many don’t read the following verse which explains that 
everything works together for good to conform us to the image of Jesus.   Remember it was 
more than 20 years from Joseph’s dreams until he became prime minister of Egypt!   

    As I write this letter, I was informed of a friend and fellow missionary of many years (Bro. 
Pete Raymond) went home to be with the Lord this morning.  Even though his passing is sad 
for those left behind, I praise the Lord for his faithfulness and over 20 churches established, 
and an untold number of souls saved through his ministry that will continue for all eternity.  
Have you ever considered what your legacy for the Lord will be?   

   For those who support Christian ministries whether financially or through prayers you will 
have part in the heavenly rewards.  May we all be faithful to serve God and see souls saved for 
His glory.  (Just like a Baptist preacher to give a sermon in his prayer letter, right?).   

Christmas Jacket Give-Away – Praise the Lord and thank you to all who helped us in this 
year’s event.  We are pleased to announce that we were able to be a blessing to over 200 
people this year!  Each person received not only the blessing of the jacket, but many heard a 
clear presentation of the gospel and all received at least Chick tracts and a John and Romans 
or New Testament.  There has been at least one family come to church.  Pictures and a video 
are available on our website if you’d like to see some of the fruit of your participation.    

   Please consider participating in next year’s campaign. This has become a regular part of our 
church calendar and Lord willing we hope to use this give-away to be a blessing to the 
community, generate good will and see people saved. 

Special Prayer Request –   As an example of Romans 8:28:  Kelly had to have four root canals 
and I have had two in the past month or so.  So, how can God work that “Bad” thing 
(unpleasant experience  to say the least and expensive) for good?  Well… 

   There are four lost souls that work in that office – Alfredo (dentist), Sandra and Diana (dental 
assistants) and Michelle (receptionist).  Since we’ve spent so much time there the Lord 
opened the door for me to be able to share the gospel with all of them while they work on 
Kelly.   I’ve also been able to give them tracts and a book and they are all reading it!  Diana 
said she’s nearly finished the book and would have except her mother keeps hogging it! 

   They have not made the decision to follow Christ yet, but they are getting close.  The next 
appointment I requested to schedule the last appointment of the day, and they’ve agreed so 
we all can go to some place at least for coffee. I’ll be able to answer questions and hopefully 
lead them to a saving faith.  Pray that we would be able to reach these four souls! 

Churches – Covid restrictions are still in place although services have been able to resume at 
a reduced capacity. Pray that they would soon be able to fully return to normal activities in 
the church services and be able to resume evangelistic outreaches. 

Prayer Request – Pray for Wisdom, Direction and Protection.  Thanks Again for your 
faithfulness in prayer and financial support! 

        Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!  Amen! 
 

      


